Octaober 3, 1991

Mr. Nishan Ketchoyian, Chairman
St. Gregory The Illuminator Church
12 Corbett Avenue

Binghamton, NY 13903

Dear Mr. Ketchoyian:

This is to inform you that the Very Rev. Fr. Haigazoun
Najarian is scheduled to visit the Binghamton parish on October
19, 1991 and October 20, 1991.

Fr. Najarian will arrive in Binghamton at 11:50 a.m. on
Continental flight #3457 on October 19, and will leave for New
York City on Octaober 20 at 5:10 p.m. on Continental flight #3462.

Kindly make the necessary arrangements to meet him at the
asirport.

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate




